
 

XIIth GENERAL PSMC CHAPTER - ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
 
Dear sisters and brothers, 

We have just concluded the XIIth General Chapter that outlined the lines of action for the next future of the Institute and 
elected the sisters, called to the government service for the six-year term 2017-2023. 

On behalf of the Superior General Mother M. Mabel Spagnuolo and the new Councillors, we would like to thank you for 
the many messages we have been receiving throughout the whole Chapter through e-mail, Whatsapp, video and by phone. 
Thank you for taking part "closely" by sharing our releases, information, videos, and photos published on social networks, 
thank you in a particular and special way for the prayers with which you have supported us. 

A very deep thank you to the sisters of all PSMC communities around the world, to the Sons of the Divine Providence 
brothers who accompanied us in the Eucharistic celebrations and with their presence during the days devoted to the guests. 
Thanks to the responsible and to all the friends of the Orionine Secular Institute (ISO), of the Orionine Lay Movement (MLO); 
to the lay people involved during the works and those (collaborators, volunteers, friends) scattered all over the world. 

We were "all together" on May 26 at the meeting with Pope Francis. An unforgettable moment in which the Holy Father 
has "enlightened" with his words the journey and the work of the Little Missionary Sisters of Charity for the coming years: 

“The missionary is required to be a bold and creative person… This requires a special look at the recipients of the mission 

and at reality itself: the look of Jesus, which is the look of the Good Shepherd; a glance that does not judge, but searches 

the presence of the Lord in history. It is also a 

close look able to contemplate, to feel moved 

and to stay with the other as often as 

necessary; a deep look of faith; a respectful 

look, full of compassion, healing, free and 

comforting. This special look will make you 

brave and creative and will help you to 

always search for new ways to bring the Good 

News that is Christ to everyone”. 

The Chapter is over, and now with a "special 
look", all together, let’s begin again the 
"mission" that has been entrusted to us. 
 

Secretariat of Orionine Communication, 
Rome, June 8, 2017 

 


